
P-04-455 : Save Prince Phillip Hospital A&E 

Petition wording:  

Hywel Dda Health Board is planning to downgrade or close A&E services at 

Prince Philip Hospital. This is an essential service for Llanelli and the 

surrounding communities and the community needs to act to save our 

A&E.Please sign this Petition to prevent the closure of this essential service, 

and to ensure lives are not put at risk. 

 

Petition raised by: Angharad Howells 

Date petition first considered by Committee:  29 January 2013 

Number of signatures: 1038 

 

http://www.assemblywales.org/cp-individual-e-petition.htm?pet_id=672

